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MAR 7 1986

Sargent and Lundy Engineers
ATTN: Mr. F. P. Trai
55 East Monroe Street
Chicago, IL 60603

Dear Mr. Tsai:

Reference: The Detroit Edison Company
Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant - Unit 2
Embedment Plate

Thank you for your letter dated February 26, 1986, responding to
Mr. P. Kaufman's telephone request for infomation regarding the above
reference. As noted during this conversation, this request was made to. support
an investigation of the embedded plate issue which is being conducted by the
NRC's' Region III Office of Investigations. A copy of this letter is also being ;

sent to the Detroit Edison Company.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at
312/790-5635.

Sincerely,

~

:. : . .1 C .1 bj J. J. Ihrri:r;aJ

J. J. Harrison, Chief
Engineering Branch
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